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“February whispers promise of new beginnings and 

fresh opportunities.” Unknown  
Speaking of fresh opportunities, there are seats available on the BOD that 

could be calling your name! Isn’t it worth an hour or two a month to be able to 
be a part of how your community is run? You know what they say about 

opinions...everyone has them , why not put yours to good 
use? Deadline for letters of interest is February 15th. If not the BOD, maybe 

just for an hour or so for neighborhood watch? Drive around community and if 
you see anything unusual, write it in log book (not emergency of course, that 

should be a 911 call). We could sure use the help.  Also, just a heads up, there 
has been an older black dodge charger with the spot light on driver’s side (old 

police car) stopping at random houses and driving very slowly thru 
neighbor. Person does not live in community. Please keep an eye on your 

packages etc. as this is common behavior for porch pirates.  
Yard of the month for this month is Kate Miller at 112 Clearwater. Congrats 

Kate!  
We have some new members to welcome, Larry and Kathy   

Robinson on 768 Lakeshore ter. Great to see new neighbors!   
Annual meeting and covered dish lunch is March 29th at 1pm at clubhouse. 
Association will provide meat (smoked turkey this year I think) bring side to 

share and come on by.  Coffee club still going strong on the first Friday of 
every month around 10 am, if you want to come enjoy a cup of joe and maybe 

a sweet treat to go with it and visit with friends and neighbors.   
That’s it for now, next meeting is March 3rd at 7pm. Hope you all have a great 

February!   
  
  

 


